
Sequoia Hadassah is thrilled to bring Rabbi Laurie Matzkin as a 
representative of JCRC’s Middle East Project to share with us the latest 
trends of the BDS (Boycott, Divestment, and Sanctions) movement as 

they affect the younger generations and our whole community. 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 27TH
7:30-9:30PM

HELD AT: CONGREGATION KOL EMETH

PRESENTATION AND DISCUSSION FOLLOWED BY REFRESHMENTS

RSVP TO SUE HARTENBAUM: 
SequoiaChapterRSVP@Hadassah.org
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